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C H A P T E R  O F F I C E R S  

The Gas Line 

From the President’s Corner: 
As a reminder, we will NOT have a meeting July 3rd at 
the Idaho Falls Library. The July meeting will be held at 
the potluck. 
 
Hello, and thanks to those who attended the June meeting at the Idaho Falls 
Library. Thanks to Kevin and Bernie Barrentine for the delicious treats we 
enjoyed.  
 
On June 13th, a great group of volunteers laid out the plot for the vendors and 
cars, hung signs, planted signs on the roadways, coordinated the outhouse 
placement, and organized the kitchen for the swap meet and car show. Gary and 
others started parking vendors about Noon Friday and work until dark getting 
vendors set up and turning on the lights.  
 
Saturday morning, June 14th, cars started arriving long before 8:00 AM and 
continued arriving into the mid-afternoon. In all, approximately 250 cars 
attended the car show and about twenty vendors were there to sell their wares. 
By 6:00 PM the park was mostly empty, and the volunteers rounded up the trash 
cans and called it a day.  
 
Thanks to everyone who volunteered, and participated in this year’s swap meet 
and car show. We will have a tally on our financial success at the next meeting. 
That is all for now. I hope to see you at our potluck planned for July 10th at Kate 
Curry Park. Bring your favorite dish to share and the meat will be provided. 
 
Bob Thompson 
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EIVMCCA Meeting Minutes – 6/5/2025 
 
The June 5th meeting minutes will be discussed at the July 10th Potluck 
meeting at Kate Curly Park at 5;30pm. 
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July – After Glow from the swap 
meet – Scott Skinner 
August – TBD 
September – TBD 
October – TBD 
November – Membership Drive 
December - Christmas Party 

M E E T I N G  T R E A T S  

July – Scott and Skinner 
August – Ginger Rounds 
September – Bill and Sandy Beery 
October – Scott Skinner 
November – Lewis and Carole  
Rounds 
December – Christmas Party 
 

  N A T I O N A L  E V E N T S  
T B D  

C L U B  A C T I V I T I E S  

Eastern Idaho 
VMCCA Chapter 
P. O. Box 2347 
Idaho Falls, Idaho 
83403-2347 

Send your car photos for 
our club website and the 

newsletter to: 

bdlane67@outlook.com 

Newsletter Editor 
Bobby Lane 
(512) 848-1040 
bdlane67@outlook.com 
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